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I would like to begin by expressing my utmost gratitude to the PSAC, the 
Area Council, all committees and the Regional Offices who have continued 
to provide unparalleled support and encouragement to me while assuming 
my role as A/REVP. 
 
As expected my tenure started of slowly, as the role of A/REVP does not 
entail much unless called upon to replace the current REVP. Despite that, 
Greg and I have spoken about ways to have get me involved in the 
development and enhancement of the region and the PSAC NCR.  
 
Thus far we have had meetings to keep me in the loop of what has been 
going on in the region, and brief overviews of the AEC & NBOD meetings.   
 
We have also begun to discuss developmental opportunities for myself.   
 
Further to this we have conversed about some tentative objectives for the 
region, town halls to up members’ engagement, enhancing 
communications with the various RVP of each component, in an effort to 
grow, as well as opportunities’ that can be implemented whereby locals and 
components may learn from each other in terms of how does one build and 
organize a local.   
 
I plan to make the best of this 3-year term and to do my best for the 
members that we serve. First and foremost, my goal is to make sure to be 
transparent and listen to what our members have to say, and help the 
PSAC NCR to better improve in certain aspects whereby giving the very 
best of itself to the members at all times.  
 
I am very excited for next 3 years as this region continues to grow and 
advance the mandate of its members in the NCR.  Please encourage 
members within your workplaces to get involved and to keep us informed of 
what their needs and concerns are. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rhea Sandy 
PSAC NCR Alternate REVP 


